
 

PART I – MEMBERS, PUBLIC AND PRESS 
 
Residents’ and Environmental Services Policy Overview Committee – 29 April 2015 

Update on the Council's and other bodies' 
responses to flooding in the Borough  

 

Contact officer: Vicky Boorman 
                      Telephone: 01895 277920 

Email: vboorman@hillingdon.gov.uk 
REASON FOR ITEM 

 
At its meeting on 20 November 2014 the committee requested that regular updates on 
the Council's response to flooding be added to its work programme.  
 
INFORMATION 
 
Since the November meeting there have been no major flood events in the Borough. 
Another Flood Investigation Report, on the significant flooding which happened on 28 

July 2014, has been published on the Hillingdon website. Information for the report was 
gathered directly from residents as well as from the Contact Centre. The report is 
appended to this paper. 
 
The map setting out ownership and responsibilities for larger drainage infrastructure such 
as ditches and trash screens remains a work in progress. 
 
The Hillingdon Flood Risk Management Strategy, which members were informed about at 
the last meeting, has now been drafted and is being reviewed by officers, before wider 
consultation takes place. 
 
 
RECCOMENDATION 
 
1. That the committee note the report. 


